
From: Buck, Steven R [mailto:BuckSR@state.gov]  

Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 3:25 PM 
To: Ruth Laredo; Ilan Rebibo || A. Univers Transit Ltd.; Sanderowitz, Lior 

Cc: Furst, David; Ovadya, Nir; Shai Rahat || A. Univers Transit Ltd 
Subject: BUCK, Steven Packout - Complete 

 
Good Afternoon, Ladies and Gentlemen! 
 
I wanted to close the loop and let everyone know my pack-out was completed this morning.  All 
the guys from Univers Transit were SPECTACULAR.  They were attentive, careful, and genuinely 
nice.  They worked hard and completed the pack up in much less time that I expected.  They are 
truly professional and I truly believe they are a great provider for the US Embassy – Tel Aviv. 
 
Thanks again to everyone.  I can honestly say, this was the best move I've had so far…. And no, 
Lior…It's not my first. 
 
Have a great weekend, everyone! 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Steven Buck 
Asst. Force Protection Attaché 
Force Protection Detachment - Israel 
U.S. Embassy Tel Aviv 
 


